
February 17, 2022 

Proponent of HB 2498 

 

Madam Chair Landwehr and the House Committee on Health and Human Services: 

 

The COVID 19 vaccine should NOT be mandated for children to attend school or daycare.  
They have virtually zero risk and there’s no need for anyone with virtually zero risk to 
take this vaccine.  It is my understanding that this bill would prohibit the secretary of 
health and environment from required this vaccine for these children. I support this bill. 

 

Most sincerely, 

 

Jill O’Connor 

Overland Park, Kansas 66209 

House District 20 

 

 


